Novenber 8. 1944.

Vr. James A, MoFarland,
Forest Hills,
Long Islend, New York.

Dear Hr. MoFayland:

Certainly I have not delayed answering your letter from lack
of appreciation of the samse., On the other hand, I deeply regard your
fine statements., It is most unusual to ﬁnd a man who will write a
letter as you did and sign his name. Certainly I will not use it in
any public way, but it gives me courage to do & better job when I find
we have men like you who follow lpmt for the love of the game,

I am sending you confidentially a eopy of my letter in reply
to Hed Irish's letter %o me of October 24, T am also sending you a
copy of the letter that he wrote me. I want you to know that he has

failed to make a case with me. And in confidence you and I can enjoy
the faulty camouflage put forth.

I hope some time to have the plouuré of meeting you.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




